
 

 

       P.O. Box 214, Kitimat, B.C.   

       September 24, 2015 

 

 

TransCanada/ Coastal GasLink, 

RE:  Coastal GasLink Pipeline Project 

Kitimat Economic Development Association would like to express their approval for the above noted 

project.  The benefits to our community and the Haisla Nation will be immense; from employment to an 

influx of revenue to the town of Kitimat and its neighbouring communities.   This project is important 

not to just our area but British Columbia and Canada as a whole.   The LNG industry will supply our town, 

province and nation with the much needed revenue to continue supplying us with services that are 

beneficial to the country. 

 

       Yours truly, 

 

       Debbie Oviatt 

       Director 


